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Thursday 9th May 2018 

Gisburn Road’s Annual Sports Day @ Barnoldswick Cricket Club 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 17th May we will be hosting our annual Sports Day. Due to ourselves and 

Barnoldswick CC creating a community link, they have once again kindly offered to 

allow Gisburn Road to hold our annual Sports Day at their ground – Victory Park. For 

anyone who is unsure where the Cricket ground is, it is next door to Barnoldswick 

Town Football Club.  

We will be aiming to start our Sports Day at 9:45am and finish at around 11:30am. 

Therefore, it is extremely important that your child arrives at school no later than 

9:00am on the day of the event, ready to get changed into their PE kit and set off 

walking down to Victory Park at 9:15am with the rest of their class. We do need 

volunteers to help us walk the whole school down to the cricket pitch, so if you can 

help please let the office know in advance and assemble on the bottom yard by 9:10am, 

on the day. We are always really grateful for your help and support. If it is forecast 

warm weather on the day of the event, please apply sun cream to your child before 

school and provide them with a sun hat. 

On the day of the event, your child must have their indoor PE kit with them in school. 

This should include the following:- 

 White T-Shirt (NOT coloured football shirts) 

 Black Shorts 

 Pumps/Trainers  

For any parents/carers who would like any refreshments on the day of the event, 

Barnoldswick Cricket Club will be opening up their clubhouse to sell refreshments at a 

small cost. If you require any further information on Sports Day, please contact the 

school office. Fingers crossed – the sun shines, so please bring the weather with you!! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mr T Bradshaw 

PE Coordinator 


